Eaton County 4-H Dog Committee
Meeting Minutes
November 6, 2024

Meeting was called to order at 6:35 pm.
Collin D. of Barn Busters led the pledges.
Introductions given by all attending.

Secretary’s Report was read by Maven and Dana Parker.  Collin D. made a motion to accept the Secretary’s Report.  Maven Parker second it.

Treasury Report shows account currently at $3754.63, as reported by Theresa Wojnar. Collin D. made a motion to accept the Treasury Report.  Maven Parker second it.

4-H Staff Report-
The new extension office representative for Eaton County will start Monday, November 11.

Superintendent Report-
Spring dog classes brought in $730 which was deposited into the Fair account.  New weekly classes will start Wednesday, April 9th @ 6:30 pm.
The addition of Cloverbud sign up for the dog show in the Fairbook worked great.  There was no need to add anyone in on the day of the show.

Old Business-
The date for next year’s Pre-Fair Dog Match will be May 17, with set up at 6:00 pm the night before.
The Bake Sale brought in $78.77 as reported by Theresa Wojnar. Collin D. made a motion to do the bake sale again during the Pre-Fair Dog Match. Maven Parker second it.
The silent auction during the dog show at Fair went well.
Bonnie and Theresa will be doing the Move Your Mutt 5k Run/Walk again next year.  The date is May 4th, 2025.  Registration should be opening in January on RunSignUp.com. We are always looking for volunteers.

New Business-
Budget for this year was set and a copy was turned in to the MSU Extension Office. The budget included a price increase for the registration cost for the Pre-Fair Dog Match.  Collin D. made a motion to increase the cost for pre-registration for the Pre-Fair Dog Match from $5 to $6 and to increase the cost for day of registration from $7 to $8.  Maven Parker second it.
Maven Parker made a motion to accept the budget for this year. Caleb Wojnar second it. 
The Spring Dog Committee meeting was scheduled for March 19th at 6:30 pm at the PMR of MSU Etension.
Collin D. made a motion to adjourn the meeting.  Maven Parker second it.
The meeting was adjourned at 7:19 pm.

Meeting minutes were taken by Caleb Wojnar.

  
